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A ' ’ l JMISSISSIPPI POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

l: Helping Build Mississippi ’
P. 0. BOX 1640, JACKSON, MISSISSIPPI 38205

May 18, 1978

PRODUCTION DEPARTMENT

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Wasnington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Karl Kniel, Chief
LWR Branch 2

Dear Mr. Kniel:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station

Units 1 and 2

CPPR-118 and CPPR-119

Docket Nos. 50-416 and 50-417

File 0272/15970/15983

Transmittal of DCnvironmental
Protection Program Report
For Six Months Ending
Aprii 30, 1978

AECM-78/33

Attached is a report entitled "Summary of Environmental Protection
Program Respecting Construction of Grand Gulf Nuclear Station Units 1 and
2 for Six Months Ending April 30, 1978". This report is subtmitted as
required by Staff Exhibit 2-A referenced in subsection 3.E.1 of
Applicant's Construction Permit Nos. CPPR-118 and CPPR-119.
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J. P. McGaughy, Jr.

Director of Power Production

LSD:dp
Attachment

cc: Mr. Troy B. Conner, Jr. (w/Attachment)
Mr. R. C. Travis (w/Attachment)
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